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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

  
In today's update: GP CPCS payment deadline; HEE workforce survey; the importance of C-19 test distribution service users reporting test results.

Deadline approaching for claiming GP CPCS engagement and set up payment
Community pharmacy contractors are reminded that in order to claim the £300 engagement and set up payment for the GP Community Pharmacist Consultation Service (GP CPCS), the activities listed in Annex F of the CPCS service specification must be completed by 30th June 2021.

Contractors can claim this payment until 11.59pm on the 5th of July 2021 using the NHS Business Services Authority’s Manage Your Service (MYS) platform.

Contractors should keep documented evidence to show that all the activities have been completed for Post Payment Verification purposes.

New GP CPCS resources

PSNC, alongside the Royal College of General Practitioners (RCGP), has endorsed an NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) briefing note outlining how the GP referral pathway works and how to implement it in Primary Care Networks (PCNs) and practices. A new case study has also been published alongside this briefing note.

Learn more about the GP CPCS service requirements 

Just over a week left to complete the HEE workforce survey
Contractors have until 11.59pm next Friday (18th June) to complete the 2021 Health Education England (HEE) Community Pharmacy Workforce Survey.

PSNC encourages all pharmacy contractors to participate in this voluntary survey, as the results will help inform the future planning and funding in relation to the development of the community pharmacy workforce across the NHS in England.

The data from the previous workforce survey has also been used to the benefit of contractors by PSNC and LPCs in local and national negotiations on the development of community pharmacy services.

Find out more about the HEE workforce survey 

The importance of COVID-19 test distribution service users reporting their test results 
Contractors participating in the NHS community pharmacy COVID-19 lateral flow device distribution service (or ‘Pharmacy Collect’) must ensure that people collecting Lateral Flow Device (LFD) test kits understand several key points, including the importance of reporting all test results.

Read more about the importance of LFD users reporting their test results
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